
 

 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all the families who 

donated Christmas shoeboxes and selection boxes. 383 Christmas 

Shoeboxes were collected last week and will be delivered to children 

in Africa and Eastern Europe as a Christmas gift. Have a look at this 

lovely video to see the happy children who received shoeboxes last 

year. https://secure.teamhope.ie/csa 

 

Over 180 selection boxes were also collected and they will be 

delivered to children in a school in a disadvantaged area of Dublin. 

Unfortunately there are many children in that school who won’t 

receive many Christmas presents and these selection boxes will make 

their day!  
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